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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
City accepting artistic proposals for Barrie Transit bus shelter installations 

 
Barrie, ON— The City of Barrie is inviting local artists to submit designs that could be displayed on 
Barrie Transit bus shelters as part of a public art installation. 
 
The Barrie Public Art Committee, in partnership with Barrie Transit, is creating a public art installation 
that will illuminate and enhance the user experience on Barrie Transit. Inspired by an original poem 
written by Barrie’s Poet Laureate, Tyneisha Thomas, visual artists will create unique images that 
celebrate Barrie’s diverse community. Five final designs will be selected and installed on 10 Barrie 
Transit bus shelters in each ward. 

 
Selected artists will be compensated for their digital designs. All costs associated with production and 
installation will be covered by the City. Artwork will be installed late September. 
 
Proposals must be submitted by July 19, 2023. View details at barrie.ca/PublicArt. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Emma Sharpe 
Communications Advisor 
emma.sharpe@barrie.ca  
705-794-0416 
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